
Monthly Prayer 
The children will be 
practicing the following 
prayer throughout  
June: 
 

Dear Lord, 
Thank you for the bright 
summer sun. Amen 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
The following children 
are celebrating their 
birthday this month:  
Luca Raya (6/12), Luke 
Duclo, (6/13), 
Aubrianna Haggerty 
(6/18), Addison Blake 
(6/25), Joseph Vinoya 
(7/1), Aria Henderson 
(7/2), Donnie Rodgers 
(7/12), Evin Rabanal 
(7/12), and Jonathan 
Garcia (7/12). Happy 
Birthday!  

Curriculum 
We will spend the month 
of June reviewing our 
letters along with the 
sounds and Zoophonic 
movements associated 
with each of these letters.  
The children will explore 
units on Nursery 
Rhymes, Number, and 
Eric Carle.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pre-K  
The Pre-K children will 
be participating in a drive
-through Pre-K 
celebration on June 18th 
at 5:00 pm.  We expect 
the celebration to take 
approximately one hour. 
The celebration will be 
held on Rose Street along 
the front of the preschool 
and the Cathedral. In 
order for us to adhere to 
recent local restrictions, 
please remember to 
restrict your contact to 
your immediate family 
and teachers only. Also, 
we need to remember to 
minimize our mingling in 
order to for all the 
students to receive the 
same recognition from 
their teachers 
and family 
members. 
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Special points of interest: 

 

 Google Meet: Monday’s or 
Tuesday’s, 6/1—6/16 

 Flag Day: 6/14 

 Pre-K Celebration: ;6/18 

 End of Year Celebration: 
6/18 

 Father’s Day 6/21 

 Pasta Dinner: Postponed until 
July (Drive Through 
Dinner) 

 Parent Orientation: 7/29 @ 
6:00 pm 

 Meet & Greet: 7/31 10:00 to 
Noon 

 Preschool Resumes: 8/3 

Classroom 
Happenings 

June 

Pre-K 
Press 
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Virtual Classroom 
Make sure to check our Virtual Classroom daily at  

https://annunciationstockton.org/about/welcome-parish-preschool  

https://annunciationstockton.org/about/welcome-parish-preschool
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Books  

Thank you to everyone who 
continued to support our Scholastic 
program.  Unfortunately, this 
program is on hold until further 
notice. Please continue to read to 
your children every day. 

 

 

 

 

 
Prayer Traditions 

Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

The Apostle’s Creed 

I believe in God, the Father 
Almighty, Creator of Heaven and 

earth; and in Jesus Christ, His 
only Son, Our Lord, Who was 

conceived by the Holy Spirit, born 
of the Virgin Mary, suffered under 
Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died, 
and was buried. He descended into 
Hell. The third day He arose again 
from the dead; He ascended into 

Heaven, sitteth at the right hand of 
God, the Father Almighty; from 

thence He shall come to judge the 
living and the dead. I believe in 

the Holy Spirit, the holy Catholic 
Church, the communion of saints, 

the forgiveness of sins, the 
resurrection of the body, and the 

life everlasting. Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Fundraiser 

We are hoping to 
host our Pasta Dinner Drive 
Through Dinner and fundraiser in 
the month of July. Please stay 
tuned for additional details. We 
are thankful and appreciative for 
your patience as we navigate this 
process. 
 

 

 

Preschool Celebration 

Our preschool children will be 
participating in a drive-through 
celebration on June 18th at 4:00 
pm.  We expect the celebration to 
take approximately 45 minutes. 
The celebration will be held on 
Rose Street along the front of the 
preschool and the Cathedral. In 
order for us to adhere to recent 
local restrictions, please 
remember to restrict your contact 
to your immediate family and 
teachers only. Also, we need to 
remember to minimize our 
mingling in order to for all the 
students to receive the same 
recognition from their teachers 
and family members. Please keep 
in mind that our Pre-K 
celebration will begin at 5:00 pm 
in the same location. 
 

 

 

No School 

There is no school June 19th 
through July 31st. 

 

Preschool Resumes 

Preschool will resume on Monday, 
August 3rd. 
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